
 
 
 
 

November 08 
 
 
 
 
 
President: Tom Savage  Treasurer: Elaine Schenk  Newsletter Editor:  Brian Cheadle 
Chief Flying Instructor:  Pat Bindner  Field Operations: Tom Savage 

1.0 Call to order 

At 19:50 

2.0 Attendees 

Bob Graham, Jeff Mallette, Myles Mallette, Dennis Moss, Mathew Moss, Tom 
Savage, Colin Winsor. 

3.0 Treasurer’s Report 

January report will include 2009 membership fees. We currently have 35 registered 
members.  Tom requested that $40.00 be approved to pay for backhoe diesel fuel.  
Seconded by Dennis. 

4.0 President’s Report 

Tom feels that the Club plane purchased for us by the Alice and Fraser Minor 
Sports Association was a worthwhile investment.  It was a great way to generate 
interest in R/C modelling and was used by some members to get their wings.  Tom 
will pass on to MAAC the success we had with our club plane. 

5.0 Field Report 

Tom completed a clean up of the field, this included the removal and stacking of old 
concrete slabs.  Tom is levelling a further 3 metres of runway in preparation for the 
new site plan. 

6.0 Flight Training Report 

To date we have 4 members who have received their Wings, Deven Stoyles, Colin 
Winsor, Jeff & Myles Mallette.  Still in training are Joshua Stoyles, Dennis & 
Mathew Moss, Paul Petrie, Dave Pepin and Jon Forsyth (new). 
Flight training is now generally occurring on Saturday and Sundays due to the time 
change.  We will be looking for more volunteer instructors, in the spring. 



7.0 Old Business 

a. We need a list of those interested in attending a building class this winter.  
Location still to be determined, depending on the numbers it will be at Irvyn 
or Toms’ place.  A sign-up list was passed around. 

b. The Air Museum tour will be taking place sometime in December. A sign-up 
list was passed around. 

c. December meeting will be our elections and auction night. 
 

8.0 New Business 

a. January 1
st
. Fun Fly.  Will be held again next year. The action will start at 

noon, first in the air wins. 
b. June Fun Fly.  Possible dates are Sunday May 31st., Saturday June 6th. or 

June 7th. 
c. www.algonquinrc.com  Bob reminded those in attendance that members can 

post for sale items to the club website. 
d. During the meeting a Scout leader dropped by and mentioned that his troop 

would be interested in seeing a model demonstration.  Date and time to be 
determined. 
 

9.0 Next Meeting 

December 3rd. 2008 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


